
Department of Transportation 
Division of Secretariat  
Office of Air, Rail & Transit 
700 East Broadway Avenue 
Pierre, South Dakota 57501-2586 
OFFICE:  605/773-3574 
FAX:  605/773-2804 

TO: South Dakota Aeronautics Commission 

FROM: Jennifer Boehm  
Office of Air, Rail, and Transit 

DATE: February 8, 2021 

SUBJECT: Aircraft Dealer License Appeal 

Per SDCL 50-12-14; Ryan Good of Ryan Good Aviation LLC of Sioux Falls. has 
requested the Aeronautics Commission waive the requirement of selling and/or brokering 
6 aircraft in the past 24-month period so he may renew his dealer license for another 2 
years. 

Mr. Good has been a dealer since 2019. He asks that the Aeronautics Commission allow 
him to be a plane dealer for another 2 years. Per his email (attached), he has been 
unable to meet his sales requirement due to the COVID pandemic. 

SDCL  50-12-14.   Renewal of dealer's license--Verification of aircraft sold--Fees. Each licensed 
dealer on or before February first of the second year shall make application for the renewal of 
the dealer's license. The dealer shall verify having sold or brokered at least six aircraft within the 
past twenty-four calendar months. However, any dealer not meeting the requirements of this 
section may appeal to the commission for renewal of a dealer's license if the dealer can 
demonstrate reasonable cause for not meeting those requirements. The fee for the renewal of 
license is the same as that required for an original license. Upon failure to make application for 
the renewal of the license, and to pay the renewal fee on or before the first day of February of 
the second year, an additional fee of ten dollars per month, or any fraction thereof, is required 
before the license shall be issued. 

A former dealer may make an application for an original aircraft dealer's license after thirty-six 
months from the expiration date of the dealer's license. 

Attachment #4



From: Ryan Good
To: Boehm, Jennifer
Subject: [EXT] Ryan Good Aviation
Date: Wednesday, January 20, 2021 7:43:40 AM

Jennifer,

While I was able to sell 3 airplanes unfortunately I wasn’t able to meet the 6 airplane per two
years sales. I am actively pursuing buyers for airplanes I own currently. 

With covid and the uncertainty that has arisen from the pandemic it has been hard to travel and
to meet prospective buyers. 

While I will still try to meet the minimum by the end of March I would like an extension if
possible. 

I greatly appreciate your consideration and appreciate your time.  

Regards,

Ryan Good 
Chief Executive Officer | gpac 
gogpac.com | ryan.good@gogpac.com
605.360.9430
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